
 

 

14 December 2021 

Clear Energy Pty Ltd 

Replacement standard form contract 

The Economic Regulation Authority has approved Clear Energy Pty Ltd’s replacement standard form 
contract.  

Clear Energy holds electricity retail licence ERL14 to sell electricity to small use customers within 
the South West Interconnected System.  

Clear Energy’s current standard form contract was approved in October 2011 and deals specifically 
with installation of on-site renewable generation and the sale of electricity produced to the customer 
in a behind-the-meter arrangement. The replacement contract covers the supply of both electricity 
from on-site generation and through the customer’s connection to the SWIS.  The format and 
presentation of the contract has also been updated. 

Under the Electricity Industry Act 2004, the ERA must not approve a standard form contract if it 
considers the contract does not meet the requirements of the Act, the relevant regulations, any other 
written law, or any term, condition or provision of the electricity retail licence.
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